

Dear 4th through 8th grade parents,

Students in 4th through 8th grade who are planning on participating in sports for the 2022-2023 school year are required to have a sports physicals per Michigan High School Athletic Association (MHSAA) on file dated after April 15, 2022

St. Anthony of Padua Athletic Boosters are partnering with Dr. Michael App to provide sports physicals at a discounted rate. Dr. Michael App is graciously giving his time and services by donating his fee to the St. Anthony of Padua Booster Club. Appointments will be at St. Anthony of Padua on May 18th, 2022 from 1:30 pm to 5:00 pm. The cost per student is \$25. Parents need to fill out the appropriate forms attached (one per student) and send cash or check payable to St. Anthony of Padua by *Wednesday, May 11, 2022.* In-school appointments will be given on a first-come-first-served basis. You will be contacted with your student's time. *No drop-in appointments will be allowed.*

St. Anthony students are not required to have their sports physical here but must have one on file with the school dated AFTER April 15th, 2022 to practice and participate in fall sports. If your student is in 8th grade, the physical can be done here at St. Anthony of Padua and a copy will be provided to you. Fall sports are scheduled to start on August 8, 2022.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns,

Lisa Barnum Interim Athletic Director athletics@saparish.com 616-453-8229 x 200